
Summary 
Georgia Board of Public Safety 

Virtual and Call-in Meeting 
 

   February 11, 2021 

Board Members Present:      Board Members Absent: 
Willie C. Bolton        Dane Kirby 
Bruce Carlisle        Rossie Ross 
Stacey Cotton 
Nicholas D. Ellis        
George Hartwig        
Richard Hyde         
Leonard “Dee” Meadows 
Michael Nail 
Charles D. Sikes 
Joey Terrell 
Craig Tully 
Timothy C. Ward 
Ellis Wood 
 
Vice-Chairman Ellis Wood called the meeting to order.   
 
Lt. Nick Ellis gave the Invocation and led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The Board approved the minutes of the January 14, 2021 Board meeting. 
 
The Board approved the following donations for the Georgia Department of Public Safety: 
 
Donated To: Post 27, Blue Ridge 
Item:  Donation of One (1) NexGrill Gas Grill and One (1) Propane Bottle 
Value:  $349.00 
Donated By: The Home Depot Blue Ridge 
 
Donated To: Specialized Collision Reconstruction Team E 
Item: Donation of One (1) Hyundai EDR Kit, One (1) Hyundai EDR Annual Software 

Update, One (1) Kia EDR Kit, and One (1) Kia EDR Annual Software Update 
Value:  $14,390.00 
Donated By: Augusta Judicial Circuit District Attorney’s Office 
 
Donated To: Post 5, Dalton 
Item: Donation of One (1) BEE III Ka-Band Radar Unit 
Value:  $1,595.00 



Donated By: Tunnel Hill Police Department 
 
Donated To: Post 5, Dalton 
Item: Donation of One (1) ProLaser III 
Value:  $449.00 
Donated By: Tunnel Hill Police Department 
 
The Board approved an accelerated Trooper School for the Department of Public Safety’s 112th 
Trooper School. 
 
The Board approved resolutions for new Patrol Posts for Reidsville and Sylvester. 
 
The Board approved names for the Georgia Public Safety Line of Duty Deaths Memorial. 
 
The Board approved appointments to the Georgia Coroner’s Training Council. 


